
February 11, 2020 
 
Dear Education Committee Members, 
 
I am unable to attend the hearing on 2-13-2020. However, medical freedom is important to me. 
Please support Representative Heurbert’s bill HB 2601. As a Mom as well as having a 
background in social work, I am concerned about the current process with vaccine mandates in 
Kansas. Among many issues, parental rights and our freedom to choose are at the top of my list.  
Thank you for listening and for your support of HB 2601. 
 
Sincerely,  
Tonya Disberger  
Wamego, KS 
 


